

# 2023-12-05 Meeting notes

## Date

05 Dec 2023

## Attendees

- [Rahul Jadhav](#)
- Barun Acharya
- [Raj Panchapakesan](#)
- Anurag
- Gaurav Mishra

## Meeting recording



## Goals

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	Tasks	<a href="#">Rahul Jadhav</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Tasks from past weeks</li></ul>
		all	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Working Group action items</li></ul>

## Action items

- ☒ Move all docs/minutes/tasklist to Nephio wiki [Rahul Jadhav](#) 05 Dec 2023
- ☒ Work towards identifying WGs proposals [Raj Panchapakesan](#) [Rahul Jadhav](#) 19 Jan 2024
- ☒ What licensed tools are available from LFN for Nephio projects? (Talk to Kenny) 19 Dec 2023
- ☒ OSSF scorecard/badge ([Ved Ratan](#)) 20 Dec 2023
- ☒ Security Policy for Nephio [Rahul Jadhav](#) 14 Dec 2023
- ☐